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Education

Thornliebank Primary School & Nursery Class
Main Street

Thornliebank

Glasgow

G46 7RW

Tel: 0141 570 7440
Fax: 0141 570 7441
Head Teacher: Siobhan McColgan
Date: 17 March 2015
Dear Parent/Carer

Cyber Safety Parent Workshop 

Over the past few weeks we have had an increasing number of incidents involving the inappropriate use of social media sites such as Facebook, Instagram and Snap Chat by some of our pupils.  

I am aware that a number of pupils in the school use these sites regularly and often have access to them via their phones.  In addition to the social/friendship issues that have arisen through using these sites, there are a number of child protection concerns that pupils and parents should be aware of.
As a result of this, I have arranged for PC McDowall to run workshops on Cyber Safety during our Parent’s Evening on Wednesday 1 April, 2015.  In addition to the workshops, PC McDowall will be available if any parents would like an informal chat with her.

The workshop will run twice for your convenience.  Please complete the tear off slip below if you will be attending the workshop.
I would like to thank you in advance for your support with this and hope to see many of you attend the workshop.  
Yours sincerely

Siobhan McColgan

Head Teacher
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
Cyber Safety Workshop 

Please tick the workshop you wish to attend.
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5.30pm – 6.00pm    


   
7.30pm – 8.00pm       

Child’s Name ……………………………………….    Class ……………………………………
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………….
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